
Glen Echo Bridge

Slow down or move over for roadside workers. It’s the law.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, 
carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.

STARTING MONDAY, APRIL 10 AT 7 AM:  
The US Route 23 (Indianola Avenue) bridge over the Glen Echo Ravine will close for six months.

Detour: Arcadia Avenue to High Street to Weber Road or reverse.

Pedestrians: Pedestrians will not be able to cross the bridge.  
The pedestrian detour is Arcadia Avenue to Calumet Street to Olentangy Street or reverse.  
Please note, the stairs to the park on the northeast side of the bridge will NOT be accessible. 

QUESTIONS: Call 740-833-8222 or email d06.pio@dot.ohio.gov
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Glen Echo Bridge

740-833-8268 
d06.pio@dot.ohio.gov

Follow ODOT Columbus  
on social media

Don’t go until you  
Visit OHGO.com or download the app to 
view traffic cameras and get the latest 
information, including planned lanes 
closures related to construction and 

unplanned impacts such as accidents. 

•   Rehabilitates existing arch and bridge
•   Replaces exterior concrete and bridge walls
•   Provides a new driving surface
•   Replaces the bridge railing
•   Repairs the stairwell from Indianola Ave.  
     to the park below
•   Paints the bridge walls and arch below
•   Plants 123 trees

Access to the bridge and the ravine below will 
be strictly prohibited during construction. 
There will be a chain link fence around the 
entire bridge. Work vehicles will access the 
arch using the dirt road from Glen Echo Drive, 
east of the bridge.

Questions

Project Details
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